

LARRY COCHRAN PARISH PRESIDENT

St. Charles Parish

Office Of The Parish President

P.O. BOX 302 • HAHNVILLE, LOUISIANA 70057 (985) 783-5000• FAX: (985) 308-1933

Website: www.stcharlesparish-la.gov • lcochran@stcharlesgov.net



May 19, 2016

St. Charles Parish Council P.O. Box 302 Hahnville, LA 70057

Dear Council Chairman Benedetto and Parish Councilmembers,

In accordance with the St. Charles Parish Home Rule Charter, Article III, Section B.3.a, I am pleased to submit Joe Ganote for the Director of Emergency Operations Center.

I have attached the completed Confirmation Questionnaire and I am requesting that a confirmation hearing be scheduled for the June 6, 2016 Parish Council meeting.

If you would like to meet Mr. Ganote prior to the hearing, please feel free to contact him directly or through Billy Raymond. If you have any questions or need any further information, please feel free to contact me directly.

LARRY COCHRAN PARISH PRESIDENT

Sincerely

LC/rsd

Attachment